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19th June 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 PGL Residential 
 

As the arrangements for schools in September have not been finalised by the government, we have taken 
the difficult decision to rearrange the year 6 PGL residential trip which was due to take place this 
September. Instead, the visit will now take place from the 24th May 2021. We are sorry this is at short 
notice, however we have to make the best decision for us as a school to keep our children and staff safe 
and at the same time enables us to give you some assurances going into the summer break. 
 
The details of the visit will remain the same but as we will be visiting the PGL centre at a more popular 
time of year, there is a slight increase in the cost of £30.  To help make this affordable, the school will pay 
£15 of this and we are asking parents to make an additional payment of £15 to cover the remainder. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already paid for the visit, we are now able to extend the deadline for 
payments until Friday 23rd October 2020. The full payment needs to be paid by this date, including the 
additional £15 we are now requesting due to the change of date.  
 
This will be a great time of year for the children to go on their residential which is after their SATS week. I 
hope you understand our reasons for the postponement and I am sure the children will have a fantastic 
few days in May 2021. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 


